
 

 

                                  
             Week beginning 10th June 2024 

 
Year 7 and 8 End of Year Assessments 

 Next week, your child will continue to be assessed in the core subjects using GL Progress Tests following 
a positive start this week. 

 These assessments help us measure the progress your child has made over the course of the academic 
year and tell us what topics they need to work on. 

 These assessments are all taking place in the Watson Hall or in Support 21 (for students with 
concessions). 

 The assessment timetable can be found below. 
 Please remember that your child does not need to do any revision or preparation to sit these 

assessments, all we ask is that they try their best. 

 
 
Presentation Evening 
 
 Over the last few weeks, staff have been nominating students who have been invited to attend our 

annual Presentation Evening on Tuesday 25th June.  
 The evening is an opportunity to award students in a variety of categories, including subject specific 

awards, charity and fundraising, arts and music and many more.  
 We look forward to celebrating those students who have been nominated and making it a night to 

remember! 

 
Year 11 Arrangements 
 
 The Leavers Assembly will take place Wednesday 12th June from 11.20am-1:00pm.  
 Students will be free to have their shirts signed then leave at 1:00pm. If you wish for your child to remain 

on site until 3:00pm on this day, please email moore.g@biddickacademy.com 
 Students will then return on Thursday 13th June for an additional Physics booster on Thursday morning. 
 Students then leave for the final time after their last exam, which is either Physics, Music or Hospitality 

and Catering. 
 Results Day will take place on Thursday 22nd August.  
 Students are invited to collect their GCSE results between 9:00am and 12:00pm on Thursday 

22nd August from the top yard to the right of the main car park.  
 If the weather fails us, students will be able to collect their results from the library.  
 There will be staff and signage in place on the day in order to direct you as appropriate.  
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Summer Show 
 Tickets are now on sale for our production of Matilda the Musical Jr which takes place on the 3rd and 4th 

July 6:00pm-7.30pm in the Watson Hall. 
 Join us for the heart-warming story of a little girl who takes on the ferocious Miss Trunchbull and proves 

that even if you’re little you can do a lot! 
 Tickets can be bought from the Try Booking website, the link is below.  Tickets are £3 each. 

 https://www.trybooking.com/uk/DOYJ 
 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 
 The Scholastic Book Fair will be at Biddick Academy Library on Wednesday 3rd July 4.30pm-5.30pm. 
 Feel free to drop in via Reception to come along to the fair.  
 All are welcome. 
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